
  

MAY 

5Tues      Ladies Aux Meeting cancelled 

10Sun     Mother’s Day 

12Tues    Council Meeting @ 7:00pm ??? 

13Wed    Retirees Lunch @ 12:00pm ??? 

18Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

19Tues    Chicken Dinner 6-7pm, $10 ??? 

21Thur     Ascension of the Lord 

27Wed    Retirees Lunch at 12:00pm  

JUNE 

2Tues      Ladies Aux Meeting cancelled  

9Tues      Council Meeting @ 7:00pm  

10Wed    Retirees Lunch @ 12:00pm 

15Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

16Tues    Chicken Dinner 6-7pm, $10 

24Wed    Retirees Lunch at 12:00pm 

 

Save the Date 

Saturday, Sept. 5th - Kentucky Derby Party  

Sunday, Sept. 13th – St. Cletus Picnic 

Saturday, Oct. 17th – Golf Tournament 

For event updates, please check our 
website (KofC823.org), Facebook page or 
call 636-949-0222. 
 

May 2020 Council News 
COUNCIL BUILDING IS CURRENTLY CLOSED 

Knights of Columbus Council #823 2020/2021 Fundraiser: 
▪ Please consider supporting this year’s fundraiser. All proceeds go to 

 K of C Council #823 to help support local charities.  
▪ Six tickets are included in the envelope with this month’s 

newsletter.  The tickets are $5.00 each. Our first drawing is July 

14th.  Good luck to all & thank you for helping us make a difference 

in our schools and community. 

 FUNDRAISER WINNERS FOR APRIL 

Dale Pohlman………………...…$125 

John Milkanin……………………..$50 

Ralph Brunstein.…………......…$25 

▪ Our monthly chicken dinner is Tuesday, May 19th from 6-7pm?? 

▪ Please call 636-949-0222 to reserve by Saturday 5/16.  Cost is $10. 

▪ The new degree ceremony will be postponed and presented at our 

council at 7 pm on Tuesday, June 9th. 

Update from Joe Lynch - Golf Tournament Chair 
Hopefully all of us weathered the storm of Covid 19 which caused a delay 
in having our Council Golf Tournament.  We have a new date and 
location.  The Tournament will be Saturday, October 17th at Bear Creek 
Golf Club in Wentzville with a 12:30pm shotgun start.  Many of the 
details are the same as we were planning for in April; including lunch 
being served before the Tournament at the course, refreshments on the 
course and having a Chicken Dinner in our Hall after the Tournament.  
We thank all of you that have helped and supported our efforts so far.  
We are in the process of contacting sponsors and those that submitted 
entries for the April event. 
At 6pm on the first Saturday the Club Room is open, we will draw the 
winners for the 50/50 raffle.  For the October 17th event, we will have 
new sponsorship and entry forms along with a new 50/50 drawing 
available at the Bar.  Any questions, please email KofC823@gmail.com. 

 

Ladies Auxiliary 

BOTH MEETINGS ARE CANCELLED. 

 Cinco de Mayo celebration on Tuesday, May 

5th at 7pm. Kitchen Committee will be Pat 

Hercules, Fritzie Knoblauch, Laura Westhues 

and Mary Barteau. We will hold the elections 

of officers at this meeting.  We plan to play 

bingo or crazy bridge.  

On Tuesday, June 2, we will have the 

installation of officers and dinner which will 

begin at 6:30pm. More information about 

this meeting in next month's newsletter. 

 

Westbury Center Inc. Home Association 

Office Space for Lease 
4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) 
Approximately 2800 square feet  (1800 square feet finished portion 
and 1000 square feet unfinished on lower level.   
For more information contact Matt J. at 636-699-0213. 
 

Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, 
fundraising activities, etc.  Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 
314-306-7168 
  
Board of Directors Meeting 
Monday, May 18th at 6:30 pm. Open to all members. 
 


